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Notice of deferral of FDA consideration of enforcement discretion 

The a2 Milk Company (a2MC, the Company) wishes to advise that earlier today it received notification from the 

US Food and Drug Administration (FDA) that, at this time, the FDA is deferring further consideration of the 

Company’s request for enforcement discretion to import infant milk formula (IMF) products into the US. 

The Company has also subsequently been advised by the International Dairy Foods Association (IDFA) that 

equivalent letters have been sent to all pending enforcement discretion applicants, indicating that the FDA is 

deferring any further review at this time of all pending applications. 
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